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January 27, 2000

Docket Office

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 2001

San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: R.98-07-037

Dear Docket Clerk:

On behalf of the Low Income Governing Board, enclosed for filing are an original and eight (8) copies of: COMMENTS OF THE LOW INCOME GOVERNING BOARD ON COMMISSIONER DUQUE'S ALTERNATE ORDER

Please return an endorsed stamped copy to the LIGB.

Very truly yours,

Larissa Enriquez

LIGB Coordinator

